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McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Glass, Carol <Carol.Glass@dvn.com>

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 8:39 AM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Cc: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Brooks, David K, EMNRD; Seth McMillan; Preston Carr;
steve@lonquist.com

Subject: [EXT] OWL SWD Operating LLC Application for Landfill SWD No. 1 Section 23-T24S-R33E, Lea
County, New Mexico

Attachments: OWL LANDFILL 1 SWD SEC 23 24S 33E.pdf

Mr. Goetze,

Attached for your review is a letter regarding the Application for Authorization to Inject-- Landfill SWD No. 1 filed by
Lonquist & Co. LLC on behalf of OWL SWD Operating, LLC.

The original will be mailed to you via FedEx.
Thank you,

Carol Glass

Landman

Devon Energy Corporation
333 W. Sheridan Avenue
Oklahoma City, OK 73102
Direct Line: 405.552.6160
Carol.Glass@dvn.com

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s),

are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,

retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.



Devon Energy Corporation 405 235 3611 Phone

— 333 West Sheridan Ave. www.devonenergy.com
———— Oklahoma City, OK 73102-8260

October 19, 2018
(VIA FedEx and Email)

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Attn: Phillip Goetze

RE: Application for Landfill SWD No. 1 Authorization to Inject
764’ FSL and 2,569° FWL Section 23-T24S-R33E
Lea County, New Mexico
Applicant: Lonquist & Co. LLC on behalf of OWL SWD Operating, LLC

Dear Mr. Goetze:

Pursuant to Division Rule 19.15.26.8, please be advised that Devon Energy Production
Company, L.P. objects to the referenced application.

Certain personnel at Devon have discussed surface and subsurface issues with the
applicant and we are waiting to receive additional information from the applicant in order
to complete our review. In the meantime, Devon hereby objects to the referenced
application and asks that consideration be stayed so to allow the parties additional time to
exchange information and negotiate a mutually acceptable resolution.

Thank you for youy attention to this matter.

i?ﬂwf I g
Carol Glass

Cc: OWL SWD Operating, LLC
8214 Westchester Drive, Suite 850
Dallas, TX 75255
Attn: Preston Carr (via email pcarr@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com)

Lonquist & Co. LLC

3345 Bee Cave Road, Suite 201

Austin, TX 78746

Attn: Stephen L. Pattee (via email steve@lonquist.com)

Phillip Goetze, NMOCD (via email Phillip. Goetze@state.nm.us)
Michael McMillan, NMOCD (via email Michael. Mcmillan@state.nm.us)
David K. Brooks, NMOCD (via email DavidK.Brooks@state.nm.us)
Seth C. McMillan (via email smcmillan@montand.com)
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